
Brookhaven National Laboratory is pleased to host “Accelerating 
to a Bright Future,” a free and open-to-the-public event to 
showcase how the Lab’s particle accelerator facilities can assist 
you with your R&D needs. If your organization is interested in 
the numerous particle accelerator capabilities Brookhaven Lab 
can provide and the various opportunities there are to partner 
with the Lab, you are encouraged to attend. Lab staff will be 
on hand to discuss your R&D needs as well as a variety of 
funding mechanisms to support technology-transfer activities. 
This is a unique opportunity for the community to interact with 
Brookhaven Lab scientists and staff from the Lab’s Strategic 
Partnerships office. Please note that all visitors age 16 and  
older must show a government-issued photo ID.

AGENDA

9:00 – 10:00 a.m. Arrival / Registration

10:00 – 10:15 a.m. Welcome

10:15 a.m. – 12:15 p.m. Presentations 

12:15 – 1:00 p.m. Break – Lunch available  
for purchase

1:00 – 2:00 p.m. Tours / Poster Session / 
Partnering Information

2:00 – 2:15 p.m. Break / Transition

2:15 – 3:15 p.m. Tours / Poster Session / 
Partnering Information

3:15 – 3:30 p.m. Break / Transition

3:30 – 4:30 p.m. Networking Reception

Time:	 9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Place:	� Brookhaven National Laboratory 
Berkner Hall (Building 488)

Date:	 Wednesday, November 28, 2018  

For inquires please email Mark Palmer, 
mpalmer@bnl.gov or Laurie Clark, lclark@bnl.gov

For more information or to register to attend this 
event, please visit https://www.bnl.gov/abf2018/
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